
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We have our pirate party to look forward to 
on Wednesday 19th July so look out for 
your child’s invitation nearer the time. 

 
It will be a fancy dress theme so time to 
think about their outfit.  You don’t have to 
buy a pirate costume.  Jeans and stripy t-
shirts or black, white or red clothing will be 
fine.  
 

Come and speak to us if you have any 
questions. 
 

Many thanks 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle and Mrs Thompson 

 


